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26th June, 2015 

 

Dear Miss Ellis, 

 

On behalf of the students and teachers of the Biabou Methodist School, I would like to thank the 
SVG Helping Hands for all the items we have received from your organisation such as: 

 

Sheets    a microwave   crayons 

Sharpener   pencils    pens 

Erasers    notebooks   glue 

White board markers  learning charts   Rulers   

Story books   educational games  paint 

 

I can assure the organisation that the items would be put to good use. 

Thanks and God Bless. 

 

Gratefully yours 

Delia Ollivierre 

Head Teacher 


